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Opposing the city’s weak ordinance despite threats

Undaunted by recent threats to members of our #NoDAPL Coalition, 
Community to Community Development will be attending the 

Bellingham City Council meeting tonight to demand the city divests $70 
million from US Bank. 

Even more important is the ordinance the city has proposed and 
published a draft, stating Bellingham will be a sanctuary city. We 

understand the truth of the ordinance to be not nearly enough. how it 
is just a status quo reenforcement on the city’s part. This denial of true 

help for immigrants and affected peoples in our home will not be
 tolerated.  C2C has a proposed ordinance protecting workers and 

families which the city will respect. 

Civilian oversight and racial profiling must be addressed. 

At 5:45 outside of city hall C2C will be gathered to protest the faulty 
ordinance. We will be available for interviews, photos and information 

on our improved ordinance.

Community to Community Development is  a non-profit organization in Bellingham, Washington, 
originated in 1980. C2C is a movement building, solidarity-economy promoting, education granting 

and worker empowering group of affected leaders. 
With respect and reverence, we continue to create the new world and 

system that we need with the help of global workers. 
For more information, please visit foodjustice.org
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